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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Changes to the online payment system (www.scopay.com) 

 

Please be aware that from 30 April 2018 you will not be able to make payments through the 

Academy’s online payment system if you use Microsoft Windows XP or Microsoft Vista on your 

computer. If you use this system, you will have to upgrade your system to make online payments 

from this date. 

 

This change is outside of the Academy’s control; it is being enforced by the Payment Card 

Industry Data Security Standard. 

 

If you use either of these systems on your computer, you will still be able to access the online 

payment system, view the content, but will receive error messages if you attempt to make a 

payment online. 

 

This change will not affect users who make payments on mobile phones or any other 

computer system. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this might cause, and as this is outside of our control, we 

are unable to assist with making online payments using Windows XP and Windows Vista from 30 

April 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Turner 
Finance Manager 
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